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hat a joy it has been to serve you in ministry 
this past year here in our nation’s capitol! 
As this year’s Session comes to a close, I 

thought I’d take the opportunity to thank you for your 
involvement – and your help to expand our joint 
ministry in so many ways.  I also want to formally say 
“Good Bye” to those Members who will be leaving 
office.  We will miss you deeply! (Make sure we have 
your contact information so we can stay in touch and 
send you the weekly studies). 
 
In order to best summarize 2014 – and provide an 
overview of ministry plans and direction for 2015 – I 
will simply insert this letter into our Annual Year End 
Report.  It’s a good, easy to read capsulation. 
 
For next year: the Congressional Members Study 
will continue to be held after first votes back in H324. 
The new Senate Members Study time and location 
will be announced soon.  
 
What a blessing it is to serve you in ways that mature 
us all in Christ! Thank you for such a wonderful 
privilege!  
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